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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 1:54 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Cashman Opposition

New public comment exhibit.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: joshuasbrouwer <joshuasbrouwer@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 12:11 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Cashman Opposition 
 
  
December 19th, 2024 
Joshua Brouwer 
(860) 608-5679 
50 Military Hwy  
Gales Ferry CT 06335 

Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commissioners Liz Burdick, Ledyard Director Land Use & Planning Ledyard, 
CT. 

Dear Commissioners and Ms. Burdick, 
I am respectfully writing in strong opposition to the Cashman/GFI proposed implementation of a quarry 
in the middle of Gales Ferry.  
 
This project will be within one mile of my home at 50 Military Highway.  Blasting could cause damage to 
my home from vibrations along with health complications due to silica dust. We also have 3 schools a 
mile away with athletic fields that will be contaminated with silica as the prominent North East wind is in 
its direct path. The town has orders in place to stop this type of thing from happening this should be a 
unanimous NO for the health and well being of our community. 
 
Thank you for your time 
Joshua Brouwer 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 


